
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Hi Everyone 

Well didn’t that summer go quickly. I do hope some 
of you got the opportunity to go away and relax. 

We are very excited about the new term and meeting 
our new cohort of students who all started on the 6th 

September.  They are all settling in well. 

We have a lovely new restaurant and are now on a 
countdown to Taste reopening.  We will be back to 
normal from 29th September serving lunches and 
dinners 

Don’t forget we are open for lunch on Wednesday, 
Thursday and Friday and dinner on Wednesday and 
Thursday evenings. 

Christmas bookings are open; we have limited 
availability, but please ring to check. 

The first afternoon tea is on Friday 15th October and 
is already filling up. 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You can make a booking by ringing 0116 2242060 or 
email restaurant@leicestercollege.ac.uk or book 
online 
https://leicestercollege.ac.uk/about/commercial-
services/taste-restaurant/ 

Our Covid Guidelines 

We want everyone to feel safe about visiting us and 
therefore have the following in place. 

When arriving and walking through college to the 
restaurant, it is advisable to wear a mask. 

Once in the restaurant this can be removed. 

Sanitising gel is available on arrival at Taste for you to 
use should you wish to do so. 

All students have had a lateral flow test in college and 
must test twice a week at home.   

Hope to see you soon       

       Taste is re-opening 
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